
 
 

Continuing Maintenance Work to 
Marlborough Road 

 
Sydney Markets Limited would like to advise you of the continued maintenance 
taking place on Marlborough Road. 
 
Transport NSW will be conducting roadworks on site for up to 14 night shifts 
between Tuesday 8 October and Friday 8 November 2024, weather permitting. 
 
There will be no roadworks on Saturday or Sunday nights to reduce impact to 
Sydney Markets. 
 
The specific program dates and corresponding traffic impacts to the markets is 
listed below: 
 

Stage 1: Approximately 6 Night Shifts 
 

When: 
• Between Tuesday 8 and Thursday 10 October inclusive, 8 PM to 5 AM 
• Between Monday 21 and Wednesday 23 October inclusive, 8 PM to 5 AM 

Affected Area: 
 

• Access to the Centenary Drive southbound off-ramp to Marlborough Road 
will be closed. 

What you need to do: 
 

• Gates on Marlborough Road will be via Parramatta Road only. 
 

• Centenary Drive southbound motorists can detour via Liverpool Road and U-
turn to access Marlborough Road northbound. 

See Map Stage 1 
 
Stage 2: Approximately 3 Night Shifts 
 

When: 
• Between Monday 14 and Wednesday 17 October inclusive, 8 PM to 5AM 

Affected Area: 
 

• Access to Marlborough Road between Parramatta Road and Austin Avenue 
will be closed. 

What you need to do: 
 

• Gates 2 and 3 will remain via the Centenary Drive southbound off-ramp. 
 

• Vehicles from Parramatta Road can enter through the Potts Road entrance. 
See Map Stage 2 

 
John Pascucci 
Head of Operations 
3 October 2024 
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Further information on the project location is shown on the maps below. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


